
BLOOD DONATION CAMP 

 

 

Sikkim, November 22, 2023 — The ICFAI University Sikkim, in collaboration with the Sikkim 

Arunachal Student Union (SASU) and Manipal Blood Bank, proudly organized a volunteer 

blood donation camp at The ICFAI University, Sikkim on November 22, 2023. The theme for 

the event, "Give Blood Save Life," aimed to inspire a community of compassionate donors to 

contribute to this life-saving cause. 

The event was a resounding success, with a total of 124 volunteers enthusiastically participating 

in the blood donation camp. The collective efforts resulted in the successful collection of 51 units 

of blood. The strong turnout underscored the commitment of the university community and its 

partners to making a positive impact on the well-being of others. 

This collaborative initiative not only reinforced the spirit of altruism but also highlighted the 

importance of voluntary blood donation in saving lives. The ICFAI University Sikkim extends its 

gratitude to the Sikkim Arunachal Student Union and Manipal Blood Bank for their invaluable 

support in making this event a success. 



The university remains dedicated to fostering a sense of social responsibility and community 

engagement, and events like these exemplify its commitment to making a meaningful 

contribution to the welfare of society. 

 


